
 

 

October 27, 2017 
 
Planning and Sustainability Commission 
1900 SW 4th Ave, Suite 7100 
Portland, OR 97201 
 
 
Dear Planning and Sustainability Chair and Commissioners, 
 
After careful review of the Inclusionary Housing code portions of the Code Reconciliation Proposed 
Draft, the Portland Housing Bureau supports this amended code.  
 
Bureau of Planning and Sustainability staff have addressed need and substantive changes of the 
zoning code and Plan Districts to provide greater consistency with the newly adopted regulations 
and code references of Inclusionary Housing. Project staff have been proactive and engaging with 
the Housing Bureau throughout the reconciliation process.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jessica Conner, Housing Policy Planner  
 
 
 
 
cc: Kurt Creager, Director 

Matthew Tschabold, Equity and Policy Manager 

 


